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Annual AHERA Notice 
For School Year 2022-2023 

Dear Parent, Guardian, or Staff Member: 

In October 1986, the U.S. Congress enacted the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 
(AHERA). Under this law, comprehensive regulations were developed to address the issue of 
asbestos containing building materials in our nation's schools. The regulations require that 
all Kindergarten through 12th grade educational systems must provide for the inspection of 
their school facilities for asbestos containing materials. When asbestos containing materials 
are found the school must develop a comprehensive asbestos management program to 
ensure that the school facility is free of any potential health hazards that may be related to 
the presence of asbestos building materials. 

The Clearview Regional School District has contracted Epic Environmental Services, LLC to 
provide AHERA-related Asbestos Management Program administration. In December 2019 
EPIC Environmental completed a three (3) year surveillance inspection of the asbestos-
containing material in all district facilities. The AHERA regulation requires that periodic 
inspection be conducted every six months. This inspection was completed December 2021 
and June 2022. 

During the Summer of 2022 an asbestos abatement project confined to the removal of vinyl 
asbestos tiles were removed from the Nurse's Suite in the Middle School. 

All Asbestos Management Program documents are available for review during normal 
business hours at each school administrative office and in the Facilities Office, 606 
Breakneck Road, Mullica Hill, NJ 08062 

or additi al information regarding the above you may contact: 
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